
TO: Board of Education
FROM:Asst. Director of Communications, Gina Steinbrecher
DATE: January 23, 2024
RE: Board Salute

Salute to: Lisa Burger, Teacher, Wegner School
Submitted by: Dell Agha Sultani, Parent, Wegner School

Mrs. Burger truly goes above and beyond, she creates a positive impact on students, staff, and the entire
district community at Wegner School. She supports all students and lends a hand throughout the
school—whether in the hallway or during student pickup. Mrs.Burger handles every interaction with
care, even in challenging situations. We are incredibly fortunate to have her at Wegner School


